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COUNCIL COLUMN – WEDNESDAY 4 May 2022 

 
NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Ordinary Council meeting will be held Wednesday, 4 May 2022 at Council’s 
Chambers, commencing at 5.30 pm.  
 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION – DOCUMENTS ON DISPLAY 
Council advises that the following information is on public display and welcomes 
submissions from residents on the following items: 
1. Draft Community Strategic Plan 2032;  
2. Draft Liquid Trade Waste Policy 2022. Submissions are to be made in writing and 
sent to The General Manager, PO Box 115 Narromine NSW 2821. These documents can 
be viewed by visiting www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/council/public-exhibition.  Documents 
can also be viewed at Council’s Customer Service & Payments Centre, 118 Dandaloo 
Street Narromine, Narromine Library and Trangie Library. 
 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST – DERRIBONG STREET TRANGIE 
Narromine Shire Council is seeking Expressions of Interest for the purchase and 
development of Lot 112 DP 755126 and Lot 152 DP 82458 in Derribong Street, Trangie, 
New South Wales, the combined lots total 6,498 m2. Currently there are no services to the 
lots however power, water and sewer are close to the boundary.  
 
Expressions of Interest should include details about the expected development including 
housing numbers, any subdivision proposed, timing, servicing and a purchase price.  
The development of the land will be subject to Development Approval including 
relevant Australian Standards for servicing and construction. For further information 
please contact Phil Johnston, Director of Community and Economic Development on 02 
6889 9999 or via email pjohnston@narromine.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Expressions of Interest should be marked ‘Confidential’ and addressed to Mrs Jane 
Redden, General Manager, Narromine Shire Council, 124 Dandaloo St, Narromine NSW 
by 5pm on 2nd of June 2022.  

 
SERVICE NSW MOBILE VAN 

Service NSW will be visiting Trangie on Thursday 26 May from 9.00 am until 3.00 pm 
located outside the Trangie Library, Dandaloo Street. 
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HOUSEHOLD CHEMICAL CLEAN OUT 

Council wishes to advise all residents that the 2022 Chemical Clean Out will be taking 
place on Saturday 7 May 2022 where residents will be able to dispose of unwanted or 
expired household chemicals for free, including hazardous chemicals. All containers 
MUST be secure with lids.  
 
This collection will take place on Saturday 7 May 2022 at Narromine Waste Facility, 
Gainsborough Road from 8.00 am until 11.00 am and at Trangie Waste Facility, Trangie 
Tip Road from 1.00 pm until 4.00 pm. Further information is available at 
https://www.netwaste.com.au/house-hold-cleanout/ 
 

ROAD CLOSURES  
Narromine Shire Council wishes to advise the travelling public that, ALL UNSEALED 
roads in the Shire are CLOSED to ALL VEHICLES.  
 

• Tomingley West Road at Gundong Creek - CLOSED to ALL Vehicles at Peak Hill 
Railway road intersection. Road flooded at Gundong Creek crossing near 
Bulgandramine Road. 

• Dubbo Burroway Road - Water over Road. Drive with Caution. 
• Tullamore Road / The McGrane Way - CLOSED to ALL VEHICLES at Oaks 

Bridge. Local Traffic only. DETOURS in place at Narromine. 
• Gainsborough Road - CLOSED to ALL VEHICLES 
• Access to the Narromine Waste Depot is unaffected via Tomingley Road. 

 
Narromine Shire Council appeals to all drivers planning to travel within the area to assist 
in preventing damage to the unsealed roads by choosing an alternative route or 
waiting until drier conditions prevail. 
 
Please avoid walking or driving through flood waters, it may be deeper and faster 
flowing than anticipated and/or the road may have suffered extensive damage hidden 
beneath the water. 
 
For more information please visit https://www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/residents/road-
conditions and https://www.livetraffic.com/ for live updates, traveller information 
and personalised alerts for NSW roads. 
 
 
Jane Redden 
General Manager 
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